
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  
Sent: Monday, 20 December 2021 2:03 PM 
To: Daniel Pullin <dpullin@vhia.com.au>; simon.chant@health.vic.gov.au; Leigh Svendsen 
<leighs@hsu.net.au>; andrew@anmf.org.au; industrial@anmf.org.au; grantf@amavic.com.au; 
reception@amavic.com.au 
Subject: RE: AM2013/33 & ors - Application by Victorian Hospitals' Industrial Association 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Parties, 
 
I refer to the above matters and below correspondence from the VHIA. 
 
The Deputy President grants the requested extension of time. Accordingly, submissions in relation to 
[2021] FWCFB 6062 are to be filed by 5.00pm on Friday, 28 January 2022. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Bridget Meyer 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 

 
 
 
 
From: Daniel Pullin <dpullin@vhia.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 20 December 2021 11:12 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au> 
Subject: AM2013/33 & ors - Application by Victorian Hospitals' Industrial Association 
 
Good Morning Deputy President, 
 
I write with respect to the Statement of the Full Bench - Statement – [2021] FWCFB 6062 regarding 
errors identified by the Fair Work Commission within the Health Professionals, Medical Scientists 
and Support Services (Victoria) State Reference Public Sector Modern Award 2018. 
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VHIA respectfully requests that the Full Bench provides an extension until Friday 28 January 2021 for 
VHIA (and other interested parties) to file and serve submissions with respect to the matters 
identified in the Statement. 
 
We are currently seeking to resolve sector-wide bargaining with multiple Health Sector unions prior 
to Christmas (and a change in Victorian Government Wages Policy from 1 January 2022) which has 
drawn all our available resources. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
 

 
 

 

Daniel Pullin  

Senior Workplace Relations 
Consultant          Victorian Hospitals’ Industrial 
Association 

P:  0488 146 154  
E:  dpullin@vhia.com.au  
A: 88 Maribyrnong Street, Footscray, VIC 3011 

www.vhia.com.au 

 

 

Confidentiality and Privilege Notice 
This document is confidential and should be read only by those persons to whom it is addressed. If you have 
received this message in error, please notify VHIA by return email and destroy all copies. 
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